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Comments: Hello, I am writing to express my support for the proposed improvements to Holland Lake Lodge.  I

and my growing family have always enjoyed going to Holland Lake.  The lodge is wonderful, but does need

upgrades, repairs, and improvements.  I very much enjoy the time I get to spend out on that serene lake,

swimming, canoeing, and hiking.  I was last there in the summer of 2021 with my first daughter.  With a second

daughter soon to arrive, I am already looking forward to taking her, too, on adventures in the Holland Lake area.

Staying at the lodge there is, I hope, going to be a childhood memory that both my children will look back fondly

on.  \

 

 

I know growth and change is being met with a lot of resistance these days, but I imagine most people contacting

you about the proposed changes at the lodge have never been there.  I have, and I look forward to an even

better Holland Lake Lodge than before.  Please approve their proposal.  Thank you.


